
Stoney Trail / Trans-Canada Highway Interchange    
Spring 2008 

Project Update 
Start Date: November 1, 2005 
 

Contractor/Contracts: PCL-Maxam, A Joint 
Venture 
 

Proposed Completion: Completed and open to 
traffic 
 

Percent Complete: 100% 

Completed Activities 

 This interchange is completed for this phase of construction. 

Project Status for Spring 2008 

The contractor will be undertaking clean up activities in the early spring. These may require some short term 
lane closures and short length detours to keep workers safe.  

Next Steps 

 Intermittent work to finish local areas will occur during the spring time. 

Construction Information 

Information on subsequent phases will be provided in future updates. 

Speed reductions will be in place and off-peak lane closures will be required periodically. On occasion, 
nighttime work and associated detours and lane closures will be necessary.  Signs will be placed to notify 
motorists in advance. Drivers should be aware the fines for speeding in a construction zone are doubled when 
workers are present. 

For more information on this project please call (403) 716-8198 or email transportation.calgary@stantec.com. 
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